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Mr. Chairman, 

Trinidad and Tobago aligns itself with the statement delivered by the representative of Costa 
Rica on behalf of the Community of Latin American and Caribbean States (CELAC) and the 
statement delivered by the representative of Bolivia on behalf of the G-77 and China. 

At the outset, we wish to express our gratitude to the Secretary General for the 
comprehensive report on the United Nations Programme of Assistance in the Teaching, Study, 
Dissemination and Wider Appreciation of International Law, contained in document 
A/69/516. 

We also take this opportunity to thank H.E. Ambassador Ken Kanda, Chairman of the Advisory 
Committee, for his guidance and excellent stewardship which has enabled us to achieve 
consensus on the way forward for this important Programme. 

Further, Trinidad and Tobago commends the efforts of the Codification Division of the Office 
of Legal Affairs, in implementing some of the activities under the Programme of Assistance, in 
spite of insufficient voluntary contributions and limited financial resources. 

Mr. Chairman, 

As a member of the Advisory Committee, Trinidad and Tobago remains firmly committed to 
supporting the activities of the Programme of Assistance. To this end, we have made 
voluntary contributions to the Trust Fund which was established by the General Assembly to 
assist the Codification Division in discharging its mandate. 

Trinidad and Tobago underlines the important role of the United Nations 



Pursuant to the Report of the Secretary General contained in document A/69/516, we note 
with deep concern that several activities under the Programme of Assistance were not 
conducted in 2014, due to inadequate funding, namely, the United Nations Regional Courses 
in International Law for 


